
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

2018-05-28

Insurance Brokers Association of Newfoundland (IB AN)
Debbie Paul, Member Services Coordinator
Terrace on the Square
310-8 Rowan Street

St John's, NL A1B2X1

Dear Ms. Paul:

Re: 2017 Automobile Insurance Review - Public Presentations - Confirmation of

Hearing Dates

This letter is a follow-up to our acknowledgement of your request to make a presentation during
the Board's Automobile Insurance Review public hearing. You have been added to the list of
presenters.

The public hearing has been confirmed to take place during the weeks of June 4 and June 11,2018.
I will contact you over the next few days to arrange a date, time and logistics for your presentation.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

CB/rr

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary
Tel: 709-726-8600 / Website: www.pub.nl.ca / E-mail: cblundon@pub.nl.ca




